
Young People to Take Part in
March on January 2nd

Havana, December 30 (RHC-PL)-- Jennifer Bello, President of the University Student Federation (FEU),
highlighted the essential role of young people in the military parade and march that will take place in
Havana on Monday, January 2nd. 

In exclusive statements to local television, the student leader said that new generations would participate,
motivated by their commitment to the legacy of the historic generation of the Cuban Revolution.

The military parade and march at the Plaza de la Revolución will be dedicated to Commander in Chief
Fidel Castro and the 60th anniversary of the landing of the Granma and of the Cuban Revolutionary
Armed Forces (FAR).

Besides the 58th anniversary of the victory of the Revolution, young people, who were described by Bello
as courageous and able to play key roles in important processes, will also be honored.

We are going to be deployed in every part of the parade and march, not only with our participation in
blocs made up of young people, but also we are going to have representations among the combatants,
military officers, every teaching institution, the FAR, the Interior Ministry and the workers, said Bello, who
is also member of the Cuban Communist Party Central Committee.



https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/117133-young-people-to-take-part-in-march-on-
january-2nd
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